
 
 

 As of May 11, 2018, we have received $158,405.00 in pledges 
from 86 Parish Families. 35.33% of the Parish Family goal has 
been achieved!   Of the pledged amount, funds amounting to 
$91,869.00 have already been received!  
 
If you have a matching gift program at work, please consider 
using it for this campaign.  If you have already done so, please 
check to see if the match has been or is being made. 
 

Remember!  Once the funds received surpassed the Works of Mercy 
Goal, 50% of the additional funds received come back to us quarterly!  
Our current share to-date is $25,434.50.  We have received six quarterly 
payments as of March 2, 2018, amounting to $23,223.38.  THANK YOU! 
 
 


